
From: John Alousis   
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 8:25 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Safe Consumption Site Deputation for June 3, 2019 
 
City Clerk’s Office 
 
I would like to give a deputation at the City Council meeting scheduled for June 3, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Nearby residents and property owners are extremely concerned and offended with the manner in which 
the process has been conducted.   
 
The deputation will address: 
 

1. That a review of the provincial application guide reveals the failure by the applicants to provide to 
Council accurate information regarding vital issues;  

2. The apparent and actual failure to provide a fair process to address and protect the interests and 
concerns of the local residents and property owners; 

3. The fact that the location is not suitable for the neighbourhood which issue is compounded by the 
failures of one of the current tenants of 90 Mulcaster Street, the David Busby Centre.   

 
Yours truly, 
 
John Alousis 
Alousis Law 
Professional Corporation 

76 Mulcaster Street 
Barrie, ON L4M 3M4 
P: (705) 735-0065 
F: (705) 735-0277 

This e-mail may contain privileged, private or confidential information which is intended only for the 
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please reply with the notation "Received in Error" 
in the subject line and delete the e-mail from your computer. Emails are unsecured and susceptible to 
alteration. Alousis Law shall not be liable for the message if altered, changed or falsified 

 
From: Margie Mills   
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 10:01 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Mayor Lehman and council members 
 
I would like to make a deputation request to speak at  the next city council meeting on Monday June 3, 
2019 concerning the location of the proposed supervised opioid consumption site on Mulcaster St. 
 
Some of the concerns are that the concentration at this site is overwelming to the residential 
neighbourhood  It is very close (one short block) to Bersey Park, it encourages more dealers to the area, 
the neighbours are feeling unsafe, cars are rummaged through on a regular basis, women are harassed 
and followed and it affects the value of our homes that many of us have invested to revitalize the 
downtown core.   
 
I make this request on behalf of my husband Barry Mills  
 
We need to encourage citizens to use downtown, not hide in their homes. 

 
  





From: Hollie Taylor   
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 10:31 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Deputation in Opposition to the proposed SCS 
 
To Jeff Lehman and members of council, 
 
On behalf of members of the BDCC (Barrie Downtown Community Coaltion) I wish to make a deputation 
to City Council in opposition to the proposal of an SCS (Safe injection site) in our downtown core. 
 
The location is damaging to the downtown area and local residents were not adequately consulted or 
considered. Evidence speaks to the increase of crime in an area with an SCS.  
 
Please note that an attached letter will be submitted separately. 
 
Sincerely  
 
Hollie Mann 

 





 
 
  



From: Drew Dekker   
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 12:41 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: RE: Safe Consumption Site Deputation for June 3, 2019 
 
Dear City Clerk’s Office, 
 
I would like to give a deputation at the City Council meeting scheduled for June 3, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Nearby residents and property owners are extremely concerned with the application before council 
surrounding the safe injection site.   
 
My deputation will address: 
 

1. That there are grave concerns from local residents and business owners about an increase in 
crime and the general deterioration of the neighborhood if the safe injection site is granted. 

2. That the proximity of the location to similar services, halfway houses, parks, schools, a children’s 
charity and children’s programming, would stress, overburden and have an immediate negative 
impact to the local area. 

3. That the location chosen is not a proper fit due to the existing problems stemming from the poor 
management of the David Busby Centre.   

 
Yours truly, 
 
Drew Dekker 

 
From: Colby Marshall   
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 11:39 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: opposition to the busby safe injection site 
 
City Clerk’s Office 
  
I would like to give a deputation at the City Council meeting scheduled for June 3, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The deputation will address: 
  

1. That a review of the provincial application guide reveals the failure by the applicants to provide to 
Council accurate information regarding vital issues;  

2. The apparent and actual failure to provide a fair process to address and protect the interests and 
concerns of the local residents and property owners; 

3. The fact that the location is not suitable for the neighbourhood which issue is compounded by the 
failures of one of the current tenants of 90 Mulcaster Street, the David Busby Centre.  

4. that the safety of my rental units in the area are being compromised and are in turn loosing value 
due to the improper conduct of the Busby Centre.   

  
Colby Marshall 
www.colbymarshall.ca 
Sales Representative  
Keller Williams Experience Realty Brokerage  
(705) 794 - 8373 Simcoe 
(289) 803 - 9580 Greater Toronto area 
 

http://www.colbymarshall.ca/



